
May 6, 2021

Oregon Senate Committee on Judiciary
900 Court Street NE
Salem, Oregon 97301

Senator Floyd Prozanski
900 Court St. NE, S-413
Salem, Oregon 97301

Re: HB 2393 Relating to motor vehicle liability insurance coverage

Dear Chair Prozanski:

Lyft appreciates the opportunity to comment on HB 2393. This bill would require transportation
companies to provide motor vehicle liability insurance policies that include personal injury
protection--commonly referred to as PIP.

As a rideshare company in the state of Oregon, we partner with tens of thousands of active
drivers on our platform to provide mobility as a service. We consider the safety of our drivers
and all of our riders to be of the utmost importance. This is why Lyft already provides personal
injury protection as a part of our insurance policy for our drivers. Therefore, we are writing to
express our neutrality on this bill in its current form.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide our thoughts on HB 2393. Should you have any
questions, please feel free to reach me at scho@lyft.com.

Sincerely,

Sam Cho
Public Policy Manager, Lyft
Pacific Northwest Region
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